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14th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 11 Parents Evening: Thursday 8th February 2024   
 
I would like to invite you to attend our Year 11 Parents Evening in school: Thursday 8th February 2024.  
 
This is a very important event, where Year 11 students will be receiving their mock exam results, latest 
predicted grades, and there will also be a presentation explaining how the real exams will run within our 
school, which will run from 5.30 until 6pm in the main hall. There will be no appointments available with 
subject staff during this time to allow all parents to attend the presentation. 
 
You will also have an opportunity to discuss the progress of your child in meetings with subject staff, and 
pick up the key areas that students need to focus upon in the run up to their exams.  
 
When you arrive at school we ask that you enter through the side door of the main hall, where you will sign 
in and students will receive their mock exam results. From there you will be guided to the area of your first 
appointment. You will also receive a map to show where teachers from different subjects are to make the 
evening run as smoothly as possible. Appointments will be 5 minutes long. 
 
To book your appointments please visit: https://aldercar.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
The login screen will ask you for the details we have on record for you and your child. The system can be 
sensitive to titles so please use the ones we have on record for you. 
 
Appointments can be made online from Monday 18th December at 12pm, and will close on Wednesday 7th 
February at 12pm. If you need to make any changes after this date, please contact the school office. You 
will not be able to make appointments before the time stated.  
 
If you have any queries or problems accessing the system, please contact info@aldercarhigh.co.uk and we 
will be happy to answer your queries. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss S Murray    
Assistant Head teacher   
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